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SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 172, ADAMS COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
(Commonly known as Quincy Public Schools) 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

Application for Waiver of School Code Mandate 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Education of School District 
No. 172, Adams County, Illinois, has under consideration an application and plan to the 
State Board of Education requesting that School District No. 172, Adams County, Illinois, 
be granted the authority to waive the Physical Education Requirement of the School Code 
(105 ILCS 5/27-6). 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a PUBLIC HEARING on the application 
and plan will be held on Wednesday, December 14, 2022, at 6:00 P.M., at the Board of 
Education Office in Room 214, at 1416 Maine, Quincy, Illinois, after which hearing the 
Board will vote on such application.  In addition to the members of the general public, 
educators directly involved in the implementation of this waiver, parents, and students 
are encouraged to express their views.   
 
 
 DATED this 29th day of November 2022 
 
 
/s/ Kim Wert, Board Secretary 
Board of Education 
School District No. 172  
Adams County, Illinois 
 


